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1. Assembly – This will be held on Thursday for the

remainder of the term at the normal time of

3.00pm (on the last day of term it will be 1.45pm

because of the early dismissal). This coincides

with the Colour Run and Good Friday.

2. Terrific Kids – This will be awarded to 2 students

at the last assembly of the term. Terrific Kids is

based on children who display the following

qualities – thoughtful, enthusiastic, respectful,

responsible, inclusive, friendly, inquisitive and

capable.

3. NAPLAN Online – Congratulations to the

students who participated in this assessment

during the last couple of weeks. We anticipate

that results will be available for families late in

Term 2.

4. School Council – (AGM) – This will be held on

Monday 27th March with the Finance Committee

meeting at 6pm, followed by our new School

Council for 2023 meeting for the 1st time at

6.45pm. Specific information for this meeting was

sent out last week.

5. Acknowledgement – I would like to

acknowledge Stacey Towers who has been a

member of School Council. Unfortunately, Stacey

has had to relinquish her position on School

Council because she is now a DET employee. On

behalf of everyone, I would like to thank Stacey

for her involvement in School Council over the

last 12 months.

6. End of Term 1 – Thursday 6th April is the last day

of the term with dismissal at 2.25pm. OSH Care

concludes at 5pm on the last day as well.

7. Casual Day – The last day of the term is a

Casual Day. There is no cost for this.

8. Term 2 – School will resume on Monday 24th

April, before the Anzac Day Public Holiday.

9. Munch N Crunch – A Subway order will go

home this week with orders due on Monday 3rd

April. The lunch will be held the following day on

Tuesday 4th April.

10. School Virtual Tour – This has been updated

for 2023 and can now be viewed here. This will be

uploaded onto our Website soon also. The video

was created by Kade, Will and Alira – well done,

kids.

11. Cross Country – There will be a change of

venue for this event which is scheduled for Friday

5th May(TBC). During the last couple of years, this

event has been held at the Shepparton Lake, but

it looks like that it will now be held at Kialla Lakes.

Stay tuned for more information – the Division

Cross Country event is scheduled for Friday 12th

May.

12. School Disco – This is scheduled for Friday 28th

April at school. We will aim to have more

information in next week’s newsletter.

13. Parents’ Club – Last week was the AGM for

the Parents’ Club and we would like to announce

the office bearers for 2023. Thanks to Renee Scott

for all her hard work and dedication as

President. It hasn't gone unnoticed and is greatly

appreciated by the school community. The next

meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 3rd May

straight after school – all are welcome.

President – Jess Gavenlock

Vice President – Renee Scott

Secretary / Treasuer – Ilse Van Lipzig

14. Attendance Awards – We will be aiming to

acknowledge attendance throughout the year

again for any students who achieve 95%

attendance or more for each term, semester and

school year. It is essential for students to be at

school as much as possible to maximise learning –

awards will be acknowledged via the newsletter

also.

David Brodie (Principal)
Our general school rule is to “consider the feelings of others at all times”. 

Food scraps & food wrappers will go home in student lunch boxes to assist with hygiene in the school
The Department’s latest advice on coronavirus can be found at www.education.vic.gov.au/coronavirus

>> NOTES / PAYMENTS DUE <<
Please finalise any outstanding payments 

RESPECT

HONESTY 
INCLUSION

https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/
https://fb.watch/jvEhz49v6I/
http://www.education.vic.gov.au/coronavirus


15. Art / Japanese – On Wednesday 5th April we

will be having a professional Japanese

Performing/Visual Artist (Aly Nawa) with Mrs Sasaki

during Music sessions.

Aly and Mrs Sasaki will be singing some popular

western and Japanese songs with our children

and they would like to offer some music

workshops with Aly using the instruments at our

school. There is the possibility of a session for pre-

school children – see Skool Loop for more

information.

16. Division Athletics – Congratulations to all of

the students who participated in the Athletic

Sports last Friday – there were a lot of successes

on this day which was great to see. Some

students will qualify for Division Athletics which is

scheduled for Monday 9th October.

17. New Seating – Thanks to the Men’s Shed for

repairing 3 seats beyond the MP room facing the

school oval. These look terrific and are a

welcome addition to our school.

18. GRIP Conference – Our School Leaders (Fenn,

Jodie, Kade and Liam) will attend this day with

students from other schools on Tuesday 9th May –

permission forms will go home.

19. Anzac Day – This formal ceremony will be held

on Tuesday 25th April at Welsford Street in

Shepparton. Our 4 school leaders will be in

attendance to present a wreath

to acknowledge the ultimate sacrifice made by

our diggers. Students will need to be there at

10.30am for an 11am start (school uniform

required) and a staff member will be

in attendance to assist with the day. All students

and families are welcome to attend if they wish.

20. Canberra Camp – This camp is planned for

Grade 5/6 students in Term 4 from Monday 23rd

October to Thursday 26th October. A big thank

you to all families for being so prompt with the

expression of interest form and it looks like we

may have 22 students attend this camp at

present. More details will be available closer to

the date.

21. Colour Run – This is scheduled to be held on

Friday 31st March beginning at 2pm on the school

oval. This a voluntary event for students – consent

forms have been sent home and these need to

be returned ASAP along with the entry fee of $10

per family.

22. Easter Raffle – Raffle books will need to be

returned by Thursday 30th of March. Members of

the Parents’ Club will put together prizes and

prepare the Easter Raffle draw - if you can assist

let Renee Scott know please. The Easter

Raffle will be drawn at assembly on the last day

of Term 1 on Thursday 6th April at 1.45pm.

Families are asked to donate Easter eggs, etc to

go towards the raffle.

23. Chocolate Fundraiser – All money is now due

for this fundraiser. Could $60 for each box please

be returned to the office ASAP please.

24. Parent Payment Arrangements – These are set

at $140 per student to cover stationery, online

subscriptions and MACC & MARC costs. These

were sent home last year and have been

reduced by $10 from 2022. Payment would be

appreciated by the end of term 1, 2023. Further

information is found here.

25. Forms Sent Home – These included:

• Green Information Form

• MARC Borrowing Agreement

• Photographing Students Annual Consent

These forms are essential for the general

operation of the school and are due now.

26. School Payments – When making payment to

the school bank account for multiple items,

please make one direct deposit for the total

amount with your family name listed and email

the school a message detailing the breakdown

of the payment.

27. Head Lice – Again there have been some

reported cases of this throughout the school.

Students are excluded from school until

appropriate treatment has commenced.

Head Lice Policy

28. Free Tables – There are still 4 old tables

available for any families or community members

– contact the school if you would like to find a

home for these.

29. Working with Children Checks– A reminder to

families and any other members of the school

community that Working With Children Checks

are needed for any helpers in the classroom.

Volunteers Policy
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Nick Bamford Occupational Therapy - Friday Speech Therapy - Thursday

Tuesday’s from 9-11am (Terms 1-3)
Term 2 – May 5th, 19th, June 2nd, 16th

Term 3 – July 14th, 18th, Aug 11th, 25th, Sept 8th

Term 1 – March 30th, April 6th

Term 2 – April 27th, May 4th, 11th, 18th, 25th, 
June 1st, 8th, 15th and 22nd

Term 3 – July 13th, 20th (TBC), Aug 3rd (TBC)

https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/239/School-Fees
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/page/239/School-Fees
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/headlice_policy.pdf
https://www.tally-ps-3067.vic.edu.au/uploaded_files/media/volunteers_policy__tps_2022.pdf


Photos of the Week



Grade F/1/2
Miss M’s Blossoming F/1/2’s

Izzi
For your outstanding attitude and work ethic 

towards your learning. In Spelling, you worked 
hard to find the base word and add the suffix 'ing' 
to make it present tense. You didn't only just do 
the 5 activities asked to complete, you went on 
and finished off all 10! You should be extremely 
proud of yourself. Keep up the great work, Izzi!

Grade 2/3/4
Miss P’s Tremendous 2/3/4s

Zayne
Zayne has settled into his new classroom and 

school extremely well. He is hard-working, kind 
and inclusive to everyone around him. It has been 
an absolute pleasure to watch him build positive 

relationships with his peers and to see the 
enthusiasm he has for learning. Keep being your 
amazing self, Zayne! I am certain there is nothing 

that you can't achieve.

Grade 4/5/6 
Miss L’s Effervescent Experts Ayla

For consistently displaying our school values of 
respect, honesty and inclusion. Ayla works hard, 
listens well and is an excellent role model to her 

peers. You are a pleasure to have in the 
classroom, Ayla - I admire your positive attitude 

and enthusiasm towards your learning. Well 
done!

Student of the Week

GEM AWARD –
Gratitude, 
Empathy, 

Mindfulness

Ace
for being so amazing looking out for those friends 
in need. Well done on being a great friend at Tally 

Primary School - Miss McDonald

SPORT AWARDS

Ace
For his amazing effort at the vortex throw and his 
overall general willingness to participate and have 

a go!

Archie S
For his eagerness and willingness to help out and 
be a part of the relay team (parloof) and always 

trying his best.



Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri
27

NAPLAN Ends – 35

School Council 2

28 29

Art / PE

30

RR & RP

Raffle Books Due

31

Men’s Shed

Colour Run

APRIL 3 4

Munch N Crunch -

Subway

5

PE / Music / Library

6

RR & RP

Easter Raffle

Term 1 Ends –

2.25pm

7

Good Friday 

– no school

24

Term 2 Begins

25

Anzac Day 

– no schoolAA

26

Art / PE

27

RR & RP

28

School Disco

MAY 1 2 3

PE / Music / Library

Parents Club Mtg.

4

RR & RP

5

Cross Country –

Kialla Lakes (TBC)

8 9

GRIP Conference

10

Art / PE

11

RR & RP

Munch N Crunch

12

Cross Country – Div.

15 16 17

PE / Music / Library

18

RR & RP

Pies Delivered

19

Photo Day

22

School Council 3

23 24

Art / PE

25

RR & RP

26

29 30 31

PE / Music / Library

JUNE 1

RR & RP

2

5 6 7

Art / PE

8

RR & RP

9

12

Queen’s Bday

13 14

PE / Music / Library

15

RR & RP

16

19 20 21

Art / PE

22

RR & RP

23

Term 2 Ends –

2.25pm
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